
       NOTE FROM THE NURSE 

If you child is going into kindergarten this fall they probably 

need new immunizations.  PLEASE check with your health care 

provider.  They must have 5 Dtap’s, 4 Polio’s, 2 MMR’s, 3 

Hepatitis B’s and 2 Varicella’s BEFORE the first day of school. 

If your child is going into 7th grade they will also probably need 

new immunizations.  They must have a new Tdap and a 

Meningococcal BEFORE the first day of school. 

If you have a student going into 12th grade they also need a 

new immunization.  They will have to have a Meningococcal 

BEFORE school starts. 

The State requires these immunizations.  IF you choose to 

exempt your student PLEASE complete a new Exemption Form 

which can found on the school website or school offices. 

BE SURE TO GET THE NEW RECORDS TO THE SCHOOL.   

Thank you so much, 

JoAnn Frantz RN 

 


